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As you know, our move in July entails many challenges. One among
them is the financial need. Besides flight fares, the shipping cost of books
and personal items, and initial establishment expenses are enormous.
We have some family savings but that is not sufficient. The Lord will
have to do a miracle once again as He has always done in the past.

Please pray that the Lord will meet all our needs.

OUR CONTACT:

After July 2007, the best way to contact us would be through email. Our email address is
Tering_lm@yahoo.com. Our temporary mailing address is Rev. (Dr.) A. K. Lama, SHILLONG
BAPTIST CHURCH, EBENEZER, LOWER LAUCHEMERE, SHILLONG 792 001. For an
update please visit our web page www.tlaministries.org.

We will be glad to hear from you. Let us know how we can pray for you. If you ever plan to
come to India, please visit us. We will be glad to host you.

TLA Ministry News: The Lord has enabled TLA to provide 12 motorbikes to
Christian workers in northeast India this year. We are grateful to the donors
for their partnership in enhancing God’s work. Let us praise the Lord for the
Christian workers who are grateful to God for the new bikes.

Finally, the words of Paul in Eph 3:20-21 is appropriate to conclude this letter.

Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine,
according to his power that is at work within us, to him be glory in the church and in
Christ Jesus throughout all generations, for ever and ever! Amen.

Sincerely yours in Jesus

AK, Asangla, Sonam, Neema, and Joshua

When I believe and you believe and we together pray
God’s Holy Spirit will come down and India will revive

Your donation for AK’s moving expenses may be earmarked and sent to the Treasurer, TLA.
1309 Kingsway Ln. Birmingham, AL 35243

http://www.tlaministries.org/

